NEWMONT.

SENT CERTIFIED RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
7017 2400 0000 4071 4966

December 26, 2018

Mr. Timothy Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Department of Natural Resources
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Office of Mined Land Reclamation

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Permit No. M-1980-244; Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company; Cresson Project;
TR#109 Extension Request — High Grade Mill Concentrate Flow Modification Request

Dear Mr. Cazier:

Newmont Mining Corporation’s Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Company (CC&V) requests an
extension to the decision date for Technical Revision No. 109, the High Grade Mill Concentrate Flow

Modification Request, from January 3, 2019 to February 7, 2019.

Should you require further information please do not hesitate to contact Katie Blake via phone or email at
719.689.4048 and Katie.Blake@newmont.com or myself  at 719.689.4042 and
Justin.Raglin@newmont.com.

Sincerely, %

Justin Raglin
Senior Environmental Manager
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Co

JR/kb
Ec: T. Cazier —- DRMS




